
The class of 1950 will hold a reunion to

celebrate the 65th anniversary of their

graduation from Little Flower at this

year's Bull Roast on October 11, 2015.

Please identify with your reservation that

you are a member of the class of 1950 so

that the appropriate number seats or

tables can be reserved for you and your

spouse (or guest) and other classmates at

the table for the class of 1950. Call

Warren Bayne at (410) 771 - 8281 if you

have any questions.


